
The City of Vicksburg has scheduled an open forum public meeting to discuss the proposed 

effort to improve transportation infrastructure along Fisher Ferry Road near Hatcher Bayou. 

The open public forum is scheduled for Wednesday, February 12, 2025, in City Hall, 1401 

Walnut Street, Room 200, Vicksburg, MS 39180, from 4:30 pm to 6:00 pm. 


